
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
July 18, 2013 

 
Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission 
Technical Memorandum 2013-09 
 
TO: Criminal Justice Training Center Directors 

 Criminal Justice Selection Centers 
 Criminal Justice Agencies 
 
FROM: Director Jennifer C. Pritt 

 Criminal Justice Professionalism Program 
 
SUBJECT: State Officer Certification Examination 2013 Schedule Changes 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The 2013 State Officer Certification Examination Schedule has been revised.  Beginning in 
October, the location for the October and December Ft. Lauderdale examinations has changed.  
After August 2013, the South Florida examination in the Ft. Lauderdale area will no longer be 
held at the Ft. Lauderdale Convention Center.  Instead, it will be held at the Broward College 
Institute of Public Safety in Davie, Florida.  This change will reduce training trust fund 
expenditures by $2,900 per examination event.   
 
All examinees that have registered for one of these examinations, and will be affected by this 
change, will be notified by telephone and certified letter.   
 
If you have any questions, please call Ashley Pennington at 850-410-8673.   
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Attachment (State Officer Certification Examination Schedule) 
 
cc:  Criminal Justice Standards and Training Commission 


